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3rd floor

73 Farringdon 

Road

EC1M 3JQ

19/04/2018  13:33:172018/0927/P OBJ Bob Gillies As a current tenant of the building we are opposed to the building of an additional floor, as 

we consider the disruption caused to us during building works would be intolerable.   

There is only one entrance, and the lift only goes to the third floor.  

Scaffolding erected would block out natural light.

Given the nature of the building the disruption caused by building working would make it 

impossible to carry out our day to day business.

We cannot see that this work can be carried out with tenants in occupation in the lower 

floors.  Health and safety, dust, noise, dangers would be at an unacceptable level.
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